

STUDIO NEWS

OCTOBER, 2022

OPENING MONTH WAS A BLAST!









OCTOBER REMINDERS:

- Water and healthy snacks & dinners are key when exercising!
- Hair must be up and off the neck for all classes.
- Tuition is due the first of the month. There will be a \$25 late charge added to your DSP account on the 15th.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Mark your calendar for these important dates!

OCTOBER 8-10 | STUDIO CLOSED

OCTOBER 24-30 | HALLOWEEN PARTIES/BRING A FRIEND WEEK

Bring a friend and if they sign up for class, you both will get a free studio t-shirt ©

OCTOBER 24 | DANCE TEAM HALLOWEEN NIGHT

Team dancer with the best costume will win a prize!

OCTOBER 31 | HALLOWEEN | STUDIO CLOSED

<u>ANNUAL HOLIDAY SHOW</u>

Sunday, **December 11th** at the Tewksbury Memorial High School. If your dancer **can not be in the show**, please notify your teacher AND the office by 10/31. *More details coming soon!*



Kiera went above and beyond to help Miss Jen during a time of need, showcasing her leadership and love for dance. You rock Kiera!

Kiera was nominated by the staff and her peers. Nominate a student by sending an email to dancestudio5678@comcast.net